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April 23, 2024 

 

I. Call to order. President Reno called the meeting to order at 

4:23 p.m. and welcomed everyone. Present were 42 guests. 

Representing 14 firms, and invited guests from MFDA, 

Suppliers Club Members, a representative from the  Wayne 

County Medical Examiner's Office and Guest Speaker James 

Craig former Detroit Police Chief. 

II. Minutes from the 2023 Annual Meeting were distributed. A 

motion by Mr. Aleks to accept the minutes as printed was 

made. After proper support by Mr. Gilbert, the motion was 

carried. 

III. The Treasurer’s Report was distributed by Ms. Christina 

Crout. A discussion was held. A motion to accept the report 

was made by Mr. Pye. Proper support was made by Mr. 

Green. The Treasurer’s Report was received and filed. 

 

IV. Election: Mr. Gilbert nominated Scott Reno and Mrs. Crout, 

to the Board of District One, their terms have expired. 

Proper support was made by Mr. Pye. The nomination was 

carried unanimously.  

V. Old Business: None 

VI. New Business:  Mr. Green made a motion to change the By-

Laws from 8 to 9 members since our District has grown in 

size and we now have more Firms. Proper support was 

made by Mr. Aleks.  The motion was carried unanimously. 

 

 

 

 



 

VII.  Adjournment: At 4:50 p.m. a motion was made by Mrs. 

Crout, supported by Mr. Green to adjourn the business 

meeting. The motion was passed and the 2024 Annual 

Meeting of District One was adjourned. 

VIII. Speakers: MFDA Executive Director Phil Douma, MFDA MIA 

Agent Amy Kleeman, MFDA Vice-President Greg McClary, 

Wayne State University Mortuary Science Program Director 

Mark Evely and Wayne County Medical Examiner Office 

Director Charli Rose and Past Detroit Police Chief James 

Craig all addressed the meeting. 

IX. Cocktails and dinner followed the meeting.   

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

 

 

Chad Head, 

Assistant Secretary 
 

 


